
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families. We can’t believe it’s the final week of term 3--where has the
time gone! Children celebrated Father’s Day/Special Person’s Day and we looked at ways in
which we could be more inclusive with one another. There’s been plenty of craft, as always

children come up with some super creative ideas which is always great to see. There has been
plenty of group play and outdoor play--as the weather warms up we are even more keen to
get outside. It is also a timely reminder for parents to please bring in a hat for term 4 that

could stay here so children are not stuck indoors or under cover when it’s time to play! See you
all in the new term! Rachael + Stacey
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